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Dear Sirs,

Sunnicas request at this late stage to delay so that they can make a change to the application is
incomprehensible. A major flaw in the fact that an agreement with National Grid was not agreed/approved prior
to them submitting their application is unbelievable.  National Grid not agreeing to the linking to the Burwell
site speaks volumes and the application should be withdrawn.

Yours faithfully
Sandra Desborough

Sent from my iPhone




